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	Membership

	ASUH (2)
	Anna Koethe

	
	Sean Wilbur

	BCA
	Alicia Partridge

	BOP
	Ryan Tolman

	CCB
	Mike Magaoay

	GSO (2)
	Erin Allmann

	
	Tom Robinson

	SAAC
	Jett Jasper

	SAPFB
	Kenneth Hu

	SLD
	Carl Furutani

	
	Jan Javinar

	
	

	
	

	
	

	
	


Absent:  

Additional Attendees:

Meeting Start: 5:04

Meeting End : 5:55

HIGHLIGHTS: Funded Rec sports proposal for classes and fitness challenge and dock repair.  Ordering Manoa Maniacs shirts.  Inviting Athletics coaches to future meetings.  Precedent of leaving an open spring semester application for RIO funding.

	ITEM
	DICUSSION
	ACTION/FOLLOW-UP

	Group Memory Review
	Agreed upon
	NONE

	Constitution
	Javinar handed out the request to the chancellor for approval of the constitution and the amendments to the benefits package.
	Javinar will wait for a response from the chancellor.

	Budget
	Everyone looked at the budget.  Magaoay thinks we will get about the same amount of money for the spring semester.
	NONE

	Student Rec Services Health and Wellness and Dock Repair
	Looking at $10-$15k for funding for the dock. The Rec Services classes are $8780, and the fitness challenge is $4600.  The total proposal is $13,380.  We are considering funding the challenge and the maxed out classes instead of all the classes.  First aid, Hatha Yoga,, Kundalini Yoga Transformation Fitness Boot Camp, and Zumba(TM) Fitness.  $4000.  

There was general agreement to fund $15,000 for the dock repair and $13380 for the entire proposal of classes and fitness challenge.  
	Alicia will type up an award letter for the proposals and Tom will email the groups.

	Instructions for Accessing Funding
	Javinar made the document on how to spend the money via ASUH and SAPFB
	Javinar will send the .pdf to Robinson.  Robinson will put on the website.

	Goals for Direct Programming
	Jasper wants to get the dorm students to the Athletic events on campus.  Javinar says Nick Sweeten is the person to talk to about RHA and dorm activities.  Jasper wants to form a plan to talk to Nick Sweeten.  He wants to talk about hanging fliers in lounges.  Koethe says Terry Howel gives approval.  Furutani wants to get pre-approval so we can hang fliers and stuff.  Jasper wants to use RHA as a microphone for our events.

Partridge wants to get Manoa Maniacs subcommittee formed soon to get this done. Wilbur suggested a tailgate for softball.  

We are looking at doing food for all of the spring semester sports.  

Wilbur says we can still order shirts.  From December 1 meeting: “The SAFC will allocate $14250 for shirts.  The committee is in general agreement.” (3000 shirts)

(Side note: $22750 for 5000 shirts)

Wilbur says the rainbowtique has the Manoa Maniacs logo and they won't give it to us.  

Partridge asked about the spirit scholarship. Magaoay said he hasn't heard from the police and it's been considered gambling.  

Javinar is waiting for the parking bill.
	Koethe will invite Nice Sweeten to the next next meeting.  She will start the conversation now.

Also she will invite Carl Clapp, and ask him to bring basketball, baseball, men's volleyball, softball, tennis, swimming, water polo.  Ask what could we do to increase student spirit and attendance?  Also dates for games that will work.

Wilbur will send the info to Javinar to put it up on super quote.  Koethe will send formula for sizes. 

Javinar will work on the precurment.

	Indirect programming
	Koethe asked if we are going to do another round of funding. Partridge suggested not having another round of proposals.  

Groups can ask us for money whenever and we can decide whether or not to hear they proposals.  

Tolman says he liked having a funding application run like last semester.  Javinar says on campus events were more than half of on campus events and not athletics related.  

Robinson suggested an open application.  The group was in general agreement to leave an open application.
	The group will stay open for applications.



	Scheduling Meetings
	Agreed upon meeting daes for the spring 2012 semester: February 2, February 9, March 1, March 8,  April 5, April 12, May 3.
	Everyone will make an effort to attend.

	Invitations
	Nick Sweeten and Carl Clapp on Feb 2, Coaches and Carl Clapp on February 9.  We will discuss our intention with the coaches.
	Koethe will send out emails to invitees.

	Relay for Life
	Parking costs $6 for the event. So will will get Daryl Nohara dtnohara@hawaii.edu involved to try to get free parking.
	Partridge will contact Daryl Nohara.

	Next meeting
	February 2, 2012 5pm TBA
	All members will make and effort to attend.


